
Graduate school opportunities in Electrical 
and computer engineering

WISH and CPES invite all students in the Noyce School who are interested 
in pursuing a graduate degree to an info session on graduate school 
opportunities in Electrical and Computer Engineering at UC Davis. Michelle 
T. Walker, Graduate Program Coordinator in the Department of Electrical 
and Computer Engineering at UC Davis, will talk specifically about the 
graduate opportunities in her department, and more generally about 
the graduate school application process and other programs available in 
computer disciplines at UC Davis. Pizza will be provided!

When: Thursday, November 30th
11:10 - 12:00pm

Where: 14-249

For Whom: Noyce School 
students interested in graduate 
school (students majoring in EE, 
CPE, CSSE, and SE)

UC Davis


